"Building one world class
health care system for the
Gold Coast."

Meet the
Gold Coast Primary Health Network (GCPHN) Digital Health Team

Practice Managers in specialist practices located at John Flynn Private Hospital are invited to
meet the Gold Coast Primary Health Network (GCPHN) Digital Health Team.

Tuesday 23 May 2023

11:00AM | Auditorium Room 1, John Flynn Private Hospital, Inland Drive, Tugun QLD
Catering will be provided. For catering purposes, please register your attendance.

Drop in any time between 11:00am and 12:45pm and stay for five minutes or 30 minutes
to:

« Meet the team

« Have some lunch on us (you are welcome to take it away)

« Learn how My Health Record and electronic prescriptions can save you time and money

and improve patient experience

« Ask any questions regarding My Health Record system

« See a demo of My Health Record Access

« View clinical software My Health Record resources

« Book an appointment for an individual practice visit at a time to suit

Contact Information:
GCPHN Events Team
Phone: 07 5635 2455
Email: events@gcphn.com.au

For catering purposes, register here:
https://gcphn.org.au/events/meet-
the-gcphn-digital-health-team/
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An Australian Government Initiative

Gold Coast Primary Health Network gratefully acknowledges the financial and other support from the Australian Government Department of Health. Primary Care Gold Coast
Limited (ABN 47152953092), trading as the Gold Coast Primary Health Network.

Gold Coast Primary Health Network would like to acknowledge and pay respect to the land and the traditional practices of the families of the Yugambeh Language Region of
South East Queensland and their Elders past, present and emerging.



